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Wonthaggi Water Supply Remedial Repair Works 
 
South Gippsland Water is planning to do remedial repair works to the Wonthaggi Water 
Supply Sytem next Monday 14th April 2014.  These are essential repair works  that will 
improve the reliability of the towns water supply.   
 
These repair works may affect customers in Wonthaggi, with water pressure being reduced 
within the township.  Low pressure may be experienced in parts of the township, particularly 
those  elevated areas and high-points within the system. There are no plans in place to fully 
interrupt supply, however presure may be affected.  
 
South Gippsland Water is planning to commence works from 9.30am with work due to be 
completed and full water pressure resumed by 3.30pm on Monday 14th April 2014.   
 
South Gippsland Water will aim to minimise impacts to customer’s during this work and 
appreciates their patience whilst these repairs are undertaken. Water quality should not be 
affected, however any customers with queries or concerns should contact South Gippsland 
Water on 1300 851 636.   
 
 
 
 


